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Ottumwa High Broadway Bulldogs
Natalie Dommer, Director of Theatre
501 East Second Street
Ottumwa, Iowa 52501
Natalie.dommer@ottumwaschools.com

Dear Thespian:

Pleaser return the form below to attend the International Thespian Festival from June 25-30, 2018 in Lincoln, Nebraska.  This is a weeklong festival consisting of two main stage performances a day-, two workshops a day (many done by professionals from New York and Los Angeles), a dance every night, and the opportunity to audition for shows and scholarships.  Vender booths consist of not only colleges but theatre companies and suppliers.

In order to reserve your spot on the trip, you should have a $400 credit in your Thespian Account by February 1.  Estimated cost at the time is $900, which will include rental transportation if needed.  Your registration includes what it mentioned above as well as meals and your housing at the University of Nebraska Campus for the week.

Please verify with your parents that you may attend the festival and we will start your reservation process!  We will be doing additional fundraising to help you raise money for your trip.  

  Act well your part!
Natalie


____Yes, I plan to attend the festival and will have a $400 deposit in my Thespian account by Feb. 1.

____ Yes, I plan to attend, attached is a $100 check made out to OHS Thespians for an initial deposit.


__________________________Parent signature &  Date: __________________________

__________________________Thespian Signature &  Date: __________________________________
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